
Assessors Minutes 
Meeting/working Session 

February 8, 2012 
 

IN ATTENDANCE: Charles Marsden, Chairman 
   Glenn Fowler 

   Teresa Ambrosino 
  Tracey Tardy, Assistant to the Assessors 
            

Meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. 
 
The Board approved minutes from 2/1/12 meeting 
 
Vouchers were approved 
 
Motor Vehicle commitment was signed 
   
Motor Vehicle abatement applications and certificates were approved 
 
Mail was reviewed 
 
Charles Marsden Chairman of the Board motioned to have an article for $18,000 placed on the annual town 
meeting warrant as reserve for the revaluation. Teresa Ambrosino seconded the motion and it was made 
unanimous by Glenn Fowler.   
 
The ongoing ATB case for 145 Main St has been rescheduled for April 26 and will take place in Milford. 
 
Request was made for a meeting to be posted for Saturday 11th for the Board to review abatement applications 
once they return from site visits. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:25 p.m. so the Board could attend the scheduled meeting with the Finance 
committee  
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Tracey Tardy, Department Coordinator 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


